
 

                                                                                       

 

TMSGRN/CIRC/23-24/63                   17th October ’2023 

Inter-House Sports Competition Series 

House Champions Basketball League 2023-24 

(Grades III –VIII) 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

It’s not the team with the best players that wins. It’s the players with the best team that win. 

We are excited to announce the second competition in the Inter-House Sports Competition Series: 

Basketball Competition, starting from 18th October at TMS campus. This event will be part of an ongoing 

series that provides a platform for our students to showcase their athletic abilities, foster teamwork, and 

promote sportsmanship. Today, we held basketball trials at school for students to participate in this event. 

Students will represent their respective houses, and each house will compete in the spirit of healthy rivalry 

and camaraderie. 

The matches will span over 3 days, maintaining the same format. 

Day & Date Category Attire for the Event 

Wednesday, 18th October 2023 U-11 Boys- Grades III & IV House T-shirts with sports 

shorts and sports shoes. Thursday, 19th October 2023 U-14 Boys- Grades V & VI 

Friday, 20th October 2023 U-17 Boys- Grades VII &VIII 

 

Guidelines:  

• All participants are expected to arrive dressed in their house t-shirt along with comfortable sports shorts 

suitable for the sport.  

• Students should bring their school shoes to change into after the competition.  

• Please ensure that your child has a nutritious breakfast and carries a snack to have after the match. They 

should also bring their water bottles.  

• All matches will take place during school hours.  

• Regular sports sessions will continue as usual after the matches. 

**A student may participate in a maximum of two selected sports competitions throughout the series. 

 

Your support and encouragement for your child's participation will contribute to making these competitions a 

memorable experience. 

 

We look forward to your support and cooperation. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Dr Himani Tyagi 

Principal 


